S: Progress Energy

March 6, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re:  Joint Petition 1o Approve Territorial Agreement between the Ocala Electric Utility and
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 080724-EU

Dear Ms. Cole:

On behalf of Ocala Electric Utility (“Ocala”) and Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEF”),
please find below the joint response to Staff’s request for information based on an informal
discussion held March 4, 2009 between Staff, Ocala and PEF.

Ocala and PEF wish to provide additional information related to the map indexes 4, 8 and
9 submitted as part of the joint petition filed on December 23, 2008. The modifications to these
indexes as compared to the indexes currently approved under the 1997 agreement, per Order No.
PSC-98-0443-FOF-EU in Docket No. 971543-EU, were made to properly reflect the service
territories of the parties to the agreement. These modifications have no affect on existing
customers and do not require the transfer of any customer or facilities between the parties. They
have been modified simply to appropriately reflect the territorial boundary.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to call me at (727) 820-5509.

Sincerely,
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Manager, Public Policy and Constituent Relations
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.

ge: David Anderson (Ocala)



